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The Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce Hires Blaz Daul as Marketing and Communications 
Coordinator 

OSHKOSH (June 2,2023) — The Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce is excited to welcome Blaz 
Daul as its new marketing and communications coordinator. Daul graduated from the 
University of Stevens Point with his bachelor’s in marketing. Previously, he has held roles with 
Smart IS International and American Marketing and Publishing. 

“Blaz is no stranger to the Chamber,” said Rob Kleman, President & CEO at the Oshkosh 
Chamber. “He has previously supported our efforts with our Amplify Oshkosh program and is a 
great addition to our team.” 

Daul will be directly responsible for implementing and maintaining the Oshkosh Chamber’s 
marketing, PR and communications plan. 

About the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce 
For more than 100 years, the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce has served as the advocate and 
guardian of business and industry to support the thriving Oshkosh and northeast Wisconsin 
region. As a five-star accredited Chamber of Commerce, our non-profit represents over 900 
members, from small businesses to international corporations. 
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